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Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

Time flies, and 2021 has started! While the world is still fighting against the COVID-19 

pandemic, we hope you and your family are healthy and safe. 

We are now fully involved in preparing the 99th General Session of the IADR to be held in 

a hybrid format next July, in Boston, MA, USA. We want to update our Group’s status and important 

deadlines for the next meeting. We have many exciting activities planned for 2021, and at this 

moment, the official program is being prepared in conjunction with the IADR Headquarter. Stay 

tuned with the future communications and updates to be presented at the IADR website, and join 

us in the Group activities! 

We are pleased to inform you that Dr. Yoshizo Matsuka was elected as the next vice-

president. Dr. Takashi Iida was elected as the next secretary/treasurer of our Group. Dr. Matsuka 

and Dr. Iida will begin their term after the 2021 IADR General Session and Exhibition in Boston, 

USA.  

 

Also featuring: the 2021 Poster Competition for “IADR NEUROSCIENCE GROUP 

INVESTIGATOR AWARDS”, which rewards the best abstracts by the Pre-doctoral and Post-

doctoral Fellows. The awards are granted in collaboration with Wiley-Blackwell and the Journal of 

Oral Rehabilitation.  You can read the full intructions at:  

http://www.iadr.org/IADR/Awards/Scientific-Group-Awards/NEU  

IMPORTANT: Abstract and supporting documents must be sent no later than the IADR abstract 

deadline of March 1, 2021 to Dr. Daniela Gonçalves (daniela.g.goncalves@unesp.br). 

For more details on our planned activities and final program, please check updates on our 

Group's website http://www.iadr.org/IADR/Join-Renew/Groups-Networks/Neuroscience-Group. 
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